From: Matthew Fougerat < Matthew.Fougerat@tpwd.texas.gov >

To: Cory Evans < Cory.Evans@tpwd.texas.gov Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 10:11 AM

Subject: Inks Lake SP Complex PUP: Inks Lake Comprehensive Study Announcement

Good Morning,

You are receiving this email because you either entered your email in the registry at an Inks Lake SP Complex Public Use Plan (PUP) public meeting or you sent in an email comment afterward. This email is to notify you of the following:

As a result of the public response to the Inks Lake State Park Complex Public Use Plan presented July 13, 2017, specifically the proposed boat ramp at Clear Creek Cove, State Parks Division senior leadership has directed the initiation of a comprehensive study to examine boating and recreational access to Inks Lake. This study will seek the participation of recreational users, local community members, local governments, and the Lower Colorado River Authority. The exact details and parameters of the study will be developed over the coming weeks. Preliminary schedules have this lake study completed in fall of 2018.

<u>Finalization of the Inks Lake State Park Complex Public Use Plan will not occur until results of the study have been considered.</u>

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming study or its effect on the Inks Lake State Park Complex Public Use Plan, please feel free to contact us.

We look forward to continuing our dialog over the recreational future of Inks Lake and the Inks Lake State Park Complex.

Regards, Matt

Matt Fougerat
Park Planner
Texas State Parks – Planning & Geospatial Resources

512.389.4322